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AUTOBAN

MATERIAL OPTIONS 249P BUTTERFLY BREAKFAST BAR STOOL

The timber backrest wraps around this elegant 
upholstered bar stool as the wings of a 
butterfly. Designed by Autoban and manufactured 
by De La Espada for the Autoban brand.

SIZE

W44.5 × D45.5 × H99.5 cm, seat height 65 cm
W17 1/2 × D18 × H39 1/8 ”, seat height 25 1/2 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.
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AUTOBAN

MATERIAL OPTIONS 249P BUTTERFLY BREAKFAST BAR STOOL

The timber backrest wraps around this elegant 
upholstered bar stool as the wings of a 
butterfly. Designed by Autoban and manufactured 
by De La Espada for the Autoban brand.

SIZE

W44.5 × D45.5 × H99.5 cm, seat height 65 cm
W17 1/2 × D18 × H39 1/8 ”, seat height 25 1/2 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 249P BUTTERFLY BREAKFAST BAR STOOL

The timber backrest wraps around this elegant 
upholstered bar stool as the wings of a 
butterfly. Designed by Autoban and manufactured 
by De La Espada for the Autoban brand.

SIZE

W44.5 × D45.5 × H99.5 cm, seat height 65 cm
W17 1/2 × D18 × H39 1/8 ”, seat height 25 1/2 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.
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AUTOBAN

MATERIAL OPTIONS 249T BUTTERFLY BAR STOOL

The timber backrest wraps around this elegant 
upholstered bar stool as the wings of a 
butterfly. Designed by Autoban and manufactured 
by De La Espada for the Autoban brand.

SIZE

W44.5 × D45.5 × H108 cm, seat height 73.5 cm
W17 1/2 × D18 × H42 1/2 ”, seat height 29 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.
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AUTOBAN

MATERIAL OPTIONS 249T BUTTERFLY BAR STOOL

The timber backrest wraps around this elegant 
upholstered bar stool as the wings of a 
butterfly. Designed by Autoban and manufactured 
by De La Espada for the Autoban brand.

SIZE

W44.5 × D45.5 × H108 cm, seat height 73.5 cm
W17 1/2 × D18 × H42 1/2 ”, seat height 29 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 249T BUTTERFLY BAR STOOL

The timber backrest wraps around this elegant 
upholstered bar stool as the wings of a 
butterfly. Designed by Autoban and manufactured 
by De La Espada for the Autoban brand.

SIZE

W44.5 × D45.5 × H108 cm, seat height 73.5 cm
W17 1/2 × D18 × H42 1/2 ”, seat height 29 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information.
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